
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Michael Acquilanomacquilano@charlestondiocese.org

Date: 4/18/2018 8:04:00 AM
Subject: Re: Check Ceremonies

Attachments: image001.jpg

Hi, I’m sorry to hear that, but I’m glad you were able to be with her. I’m sure it was a great comfort.

How about the morning of the 24th, next Tuesday, in Charleston or MP. He has to be at the Harbor Breeze Restaurant at 11:15. Would 
there be a school to visit before that?

Sent using OWA for iPhone
________________________________
From: Michael Acquilano <macquilano@charlestondiocese.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 9:39:31 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: Check Ceremonies

Danny:

I apologize for not getting back to you sooner – my Grandmother passed away and I was with her up-until the end (18 days in upstate 
NY). What dates work for a ceremony and where? Remember we are all over the state.

Sincerely In Christ,

Michael

Michael F. Acquilano, Director
South Carolina Catholic Conference
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